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Monday 4th January 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are looking forward to beginning our remote provision tomorrow via Google Classroom whilst welcoming critical worker and 
vulnerable children here at school. 

For remote learning a daily timetable will be uploaded each day detailing the activities and lessons for that day. We have tried to 
stagger times for online meetings to allow for siblings to see their teachers throughout the day. Please let us know as soon as 
possible if you are having any difficulties accessing the work or meetings via the school email: office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk 

There will be a variety of learning activities throughout the day and lots of opportunities to meet with class teachers from the school 
– morning registration, a live lesson, a catch up meeting and an end of the day meet. Please find a summary overview for your 
child’s class below. A weekly Nursery overview will be sent out each week via google classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All work will be available via Google Classroom. Your child’s attendance is 
mandatory throughout the day and wellbeing calls will be made to check 
in if we don’t see your child online. 

Critical Worker and vulnerable children in school are receiving the same 
curriculum and will be taught by a teacher in their year group bubble. 
They will also have an opportunity to Google Meet with their class at the 
end of each day. They will follow their usual year group timetable and 
will still not mix with any other bubbles during the school day or in any 
part of the building.  

We will be in touch tomorrow about how and when you can come and 
collect some basic resources (pencils and exercise books etc) if you 
require them. 

Thank you for your support and warm wishes to this unusual start of 
term. We can’t wait to have everyone back in school soon. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Lowden, Deputy Headteacher  

 

mailto:office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk

